Lena Bonner

From: John Graham < John@WarrenCountyGA.gov>

Sent: Monday, May 20, 2024 11:25 AM

To: Lena Bonner

Cc: Gary Pinard (gary.pinard@dph.ga.gov)

Subject: [EXTERNAL] EMS Council

Clerk Bonner,

The term for Chief Antonio Burden serving on the Region Six EMS Council will end on June 30, 2024. Can you please have the Board of Commissioners re-appoint Chief Burden or appoint a new member for Augusta-Richmond County. The new term is a three-year term that will start on July 1, 2024 and end June 30, 2027. Please email the appointment to Gary Pinard (gary.pindard@dph.ga.gov) and to me at (john@warrencountyga.gov).

If you have any questions, please give me a call.



JOHN R. GRAHAM | CHAIRMAN

Office: 706-465-2171 | John@WarrenCountyGA.gov P.O. Box 46 | 521 Main Street Warrenton, GA 30828

WARRENCOUNTYGA.COM

[NOTICE: This message originated outside of the City of Augusta's mail system -- DO NOT CLICK on links, open attachments or respond to requests for information unless you are sure the content is safe.]